July 8, 2008

Dear City Council of West Allis and City Council Members,

The West Allis Hale Pom girls are requestin%ﬂae use of the city parking lot north of
Greenficld Avenue between the streets of 75™ and 76% during State F air. The monies
earned will be used to help defray costs of West Allis Hale Pom’s, a non-profit
organization.

Please contact Renee Nemec at 414-302-7620 with any questions,

Sincerely,
e
%u,o lermec
Renee Nemec
WA Hale Pom Parent

¢0°d £g:SL gO0EZ & 10T



